FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS
· How do I join the Shepparton Adventure Club?

By filling out a Membership Form that can be obtained from any of the Committee members (see copy of Newsletter) or the website under 'Join us'.

· Where does the Club meet?
The Club meets every 4th Tuesday of February, April, June, August and October usually at 7.30pm at the Mechanics Institute, Wyndham Street, Shepparton. Weather permitting we try to organise a few of those meetings at our shed on Tom Collin’s Drive next to Victoria Lake.
· Who runs the Club?
We have a Committee of Management elected by the members on a yearly basis. The Committee meets monthly at any of the Committee member’s homes.
· How do I participate in an activity?

By looking at the Club’s Calendar of Activities attached to the Newsletter or under Activities on the website and ringing the person in charge of the activity.
· What do I need for my first walk?

You will find a comprehensive list in the “Walksafe" booklet produced by Bushwalking Victoria and found at:

http://www.bushwalkingvictoria.org.au/brochures.html 

Discuss the requirements for each particular trip with the trip leader.

· What happens if there is a Total Fire Ban ?

If a day of Total Fire Ban is declared please contact the Activity Leader to ascertain whether the activity will go ahead or not.

Do you have a website?
The Shepparton Adventure Club website is: www.shepadventureclub.org.au
